
St. Alphonsus-Holy Name of Jesus Parish 

Masses this wee 

Monday  03/11  8:00am  HGC  Roy Dupuis by Tom & Barb McCarthy 
Tuesday  03/12  8:00am  HGC  Alan & deeDee Delair by Theresa 
Wednesday  03/13  8:00am  HGC  Deceased members of the Lee & Merlinda Gladd family by 
          Bob Tebo family 
Thursday  03/14  8:00am  HGC  Robert Decker    
Friday   03/15     HGC  No Mass 
Saturday  03/16  4:00pm  SA  Roy Dupuis by Jeannette Keniston 
Sunday  03/17  8:30am  SA  Rosaire & Robert Vachon by family 
Sunday  03/17           11:00am  SA  Marion & Francis Donnelly by Pat & Darlene Donnelly  
          & family 

Sanctuary Candle in loving memory of Samantha Pickering by family 

Pastor:  
Reverend Douglas Decker 

 Deacons:  
James Ellis, Gerald Savage 

Deacon James Ellis 
Religious Education Office (K-10): 

Jill Bujold 
Parish Office: 

Lisa Reed 

 Reconciliation:  
Saturday - St. Alphonsus 3:15-3:30pm;  Sunday - Holy Name 8:00-8:10am 

Baptism Preparation: Call parish office Wedding Preparation: Call parish office at least 6 months before desired date 
Communion to the Sick: Call parish office 

Pastor’s residence: 
114 Main St.  

Parish Offices & Religious Education 
40 Marion St. 

Telephone: 518-359-3405 or 518-359-9194 Fax: 518-359-2364 
Secretary/Bookkeeper: Lisa Reed: email: office@tupperlakecatholics.org 

Website: www.tupperlakecatholics.org Long Lake: www.sthenryll.com/ 
Fr. Decker: pastor@tupperlakecatholics.org 

Jill Bujold:Jillb@tupperlakecatholics.org 
Deacon Savage: Gsavage7@roadrunner.com 

Deacon Ellis: DeaconEllis@tupperlakecatholics.org 
Trustees: Donna Hachey & Robert Guiney 

From the pastor… 

Lenten Activities for you this coming week:  
 

 Parish Council 12 March 2019 at the Parish Center 7 PM. 
 

 Stations of the Cross Parish Center Fridays at 5 PM. 
 

 Penance Service 17 March @ 2 PM  St. Alphonsus Church. 
 

 We are offering Holy Hour each Monday evening Parish Center 7-8 PM.  A time for quiet and 
meditation. 

 

 Religious Movie Night Tuesdays of Lent at Parish Center 7 PM.   
 
     Come when you can.  No pressure. 



Our bulletin brought to you by: 

Shaheen’s Adirondack Inn  
314 Park St.  

518-359-3384 
Open year round 

Do You Need Work Done At Your Home? 
Catholic Heart Workcamp Can Help!  
Catholic Heart Workcamp, a week-long service 
camp for teenagers, will be coming to Saranac 
Lake this summer and is seeking homes in the 
Saranac Lake area (within 45 miles of Saranac 
Lake) at which a small group of teenagers and 
adults can work. Groups will be available to 
work on June 24-27, from 8:30 a.m. to 3:00 
p.m. Typical projects include: painting homes 
(both interior and exterior) and garages; clean-
ing homes (inside and outside); washing win-
dows; doing yardwork such as planting, weed-
ing, raking and clearing brush; staining/painting 
porches, decks and wheelchair ramps, and 
cleaning out garages and basements. In addi-
tion, teams may be able to complete small con-
struction jobs such as building or repairing rail-
ings, porches, steps and wheelchair ramps 
(depending on the skill level of the adult chaper-
one). Our focus is on the elderly, disabled, and 
those unable to hire this work to be done. 
Those interested in having a CHWC team work 
at their home should contact the parish office to 
request an application. Applications should be 
mailed to: Jocelyn Kelly, St. Mary’s Church, PO 
Box 499, Fort Covington, NY 12937. They must 
be submitted by May 31. For more information 
contact Jocelyn Kelly at 518-651-0786. 
The mission of Catholic Heart Workcamp is to 
share the love of Christ through service and to 
inspire participants to live as disciples of Christ. 
This year’s camp has some 250 participants 
coming to Saranac Lake to serve the people of 
the North Country. 

Parish happenings… 
MEN OF THE CHURCH 
Monday,  April 1, 7:00pm, Holy Ghost Parish Center 
LENTEN LUNCHEON 
Tuesday, March 12, NOON, Knights of Columbus  
PARISH COUNCIL 

Tuesday, March 12, 7:00pm, Holy Ghost Parish Center 
STATIIONS OF THE CROSS 
Friday,  March 15, 5:00pm, Holy Ghost Parish Center 

FORMATION FOR MINISTRY 
God has called each of us to be his disciple, to 
use our gifts in the service of others. Is God call-
ing you to greater service in your parish? Are you 
open to becoming a commissioned lay minister? 
Pray about it, talk to your pastor about it. A new 
class will be starting in September. 
 

HOME COMMUNION 
Are you homebound and unable to attend Mass? 
Do you know someone who is? We want to hear 
from you! We have Ministers of Communion 
ready and willing to bring weekly communion to 
anyone that is unable to attend Mass weekly.  
Please contact the parish office at 518-359-3405 
if you would like more information. 
 

Our weekly Tithe 
Offering Envelopes: $3,475.00 

Plate: $627.30 
Fuel: $283.00 

Total: $,385.30 
Last Year: $4,774.00 

New to the Parish? Please fill this out, clip and drop in the 
collection so we can add you to the parish registry! 
 

Name_________________________________ 
Address_______________________________ 
______________________________________ 
Phone #________________________________ 
 
Email:_______________________________ 
 
Would you like envelopes?  
____yes    ____no 

Friday, March 22nd through Friday, 
April 26th  

 
Serving from  

4:00pm-6:30pm  
$14.00 per meal 

KofC Hall, High St. 


